
From: Janet Mulder
To: LUEG, CommunityGroups; Fitzpatrick, Lisa
Subject: JDCPG Sept. 26 Meeting CANCELLED
Date: Saturday, September 23, 2017 1:34:38 PM

Hi All!

The Jamul Dulzura Community Planning Group meeting scheduled for Tuesday,
 Sept. 26 has been CANCELLED by Michael Casinelli, Chair, due to lack of agenda
 items. 

The next meeting will be on Tuesday, October 10 at 7:30 Oak Grove Middle
 School Library.

Janet
Janet Mulder
​, Secretary

Jamul Dulzura Community Planning Group​
jmulder02@gmail.com
619-588-5672
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